
 
 

 

Prep School 
 
Celebrating World Animal Day in style! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The 4th October is World Animal Day and Transition (mainly Miss Hayter…) could not let that 

day go by without meeting some interesting critters! 

Mr Hayes (our resident animal expert) kindly brought in a selection of his vast animal 

collection for us to meet!  

We met a Gargoyle gecko, a Lizard gecko, some amazing millipedes and a HUGE rainbow 

python called Domino.  

The children (and Miss Hayter) were so excited to meet the creatures and asked some really 

insightful and interesting questions. We learnt all about where the animals came from, their 

diets and the special adaptations they all had to survive in their environments.  

We very much hope we have a class of budding animal experts!  

 

Miss Beth Hayter and Mrs Heather Hallam 

 


